
 

 

   

Police- Stolen Horse Appeal.  

Police are appealing for any information which could lead to the safe return of a 2 month 

old horse foal stolen between the 11th and 12th July. 

The foal is a female chestnut skewbald Shetland pony missing from an address near 

Truro, Cornwall. 

Anyone with any information is asked to contact 101 quoting crime reference number 

50250178907. 

  

Many Thanks, The Rural Team.  

 
   

 

 
 

 
  

https://alerts.dc.police.uk/
https://alerts-members.dc.police.uk/YourDetails/YourMessagingConfig/5364FFE83561449B932F06A6AAEF3268
mailbox://C:/Users/John/AppData/Roaming/Thunderbird/Profiles/eppam6ro.default-release/Mail/mail.globalnet.co.uk/Inbox?number=36408
https://alerts-members.dc.police.uk/AlertMessage/RepliesToMessage/5364FFE83561449B932F06A6AAEF3268
https://alerts-members.dc.police.uk/AlertMessage/ShareMessageToSocialMedia/5364FFE83561449B932F06A6AAEF3268
https://alerts-members.dc.police.uk/AlertMessage/RateMessage/5364FFE83561449B932F06A6AAEF3268


 

Message Sent By 
Lee Skinner 
(Devon & Cornwall Police, Police Constable, Devon & Cornwall) 

 

 


